
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

 Lizzie Barnicoat
Clerk to the Council

PO Box 1548
Bedford, MK44 5AX

Tel: 01234 771702
7th March 2024 

Planning Officer
Bedford Borough Council
Borough Hall
Cauldwell Street
Bedford MK42 9AP

Dear Officer,

APPLICATION NO:-  24/00182/FUL Replacement fencing at 33 Ravensden Road -
the Council reviewed the application, it was unanimously agreed to have no comment
on the application proposal but it  was noted the plans show a dropped kurb when
there is not a drop in place, resolution passed.

Yours sincerely,

E. Barnicoat

Lizzie Barnicoat
Renhold Parish Clerk


